Getting Ready for

the Implementation of Human
Papillomavirus (HPV) Testing in the

Ontario Cervical Screening Program (OCSP)

On March 3, 2025 the Province is transitioning from
Papanicolaou test (PAP)to Human Papillomavirus testing (HPV)
for cervical cancer screening.

Join our Interactive HNHB Regional Cancer Program webinar for
Burlington Primary Care for this HPV Update

Wednesday February 5th 5:30PM - 6:30PM

Learning Objectives:
1. Cervical cancer in Ontario and the Ontario Cervical Screening Program

2. HPV and HPV testing
3. The implementation of HPV testing in Ontario
4. The tools to support me and my patients

Pre-Registration Required Questions or Concerns?

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 8 primarycare@burlingtonoht.ca
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